
CITY OF TUALATIN 
PURCHASE THROUGH THE INTERLOCAL PURCHASING SYSTEM NOTICE OF 
INTENT 
The City of Tualatin (City) intends to purchase Storage Area Network service and 
materials through an interstate cooperative procurement conducted by The Interlocal 
Purchasing System (TIPS). The City is a member of TIPS. This notice is given in 
accordance with ORS 279A.220. TIPS issued RFPs #200104 and #190103 soliciting 
proposals for Technology Solutions Products and Services and for 
Web and Cloud Computing Services on behalf of itself and other government agencies, 
with Technology Integration Group (TIG) being a successful proposer. The City will 
purchase Storage equipment, materials, design, configuration, and support from 
Technology Integration Group (TIG), an authorized fulfilment subcontractor for 
$195,000.00. This includes freight, configuration, installation, design, support, training, 
engineering, and equipment. Prospective vendors can comment on the City's intent to 
purchase from Technology Information Group through an Interstate Cooperative 
Procurement by submitting written comments to Bates Russell, Information and 
Maintenance Services Director at 18880 SW Martinazzi Ave, Tualatin Oregon 97062 no 
later than October 8th, 2021. Published in DJC on October 1, 2021. 


